
Bid Notice

The Van Buren County Board of Education is soliciting bids for 
installation of 9 exhaust vents at Van Buren County High School.  This 
proposal must include all necessary equipment, materials and labor 
required for the following scope of work.

 Replace the existing non-working fan with a new 1 ¼ HP 4,664 
CFM exhaust fan

 Install 50’ of 12” spiral duct with (4) 6” spiral drops to welders.  
Each drop will have blast gates

 Install 60” of 6” spiral duct
 Install (4) heavy duty spring operated hose reels
 Each hose reel will have soft rubber high temp adapters to attach 

to exhaust
 Replace the existing non-working vent with a new fresh air vent

Please submit bids by July 13, 2023 at 10:00 am at the Van Buren 
County Board of Education Central Office, 293 Sparta Street, Spencer, 
TN 38585.

Please contact Cheryl Cope or Jared Copeland at 931-946-2242 if you 
have any questions

The Board of Education retains the right to reject any and all bids.


